
ONION RECALL CLASS ACTION 

You may be entitled to participate in a class action that has been certified in relation to 
onions that were recalled in Canada starting May 1, 2020. 

A class action against Thomson International has been certified on behalf of all persons 
in Canada, including corporations, who: 

(a) consumed Recalled Onions or Onion Products and suffered a physical
illness or injury or died;

(b) purchased Recalled Onions or Onion Products and suffered an
economic loss;

(c) purchased unidentifiable onions or onion products on or after May 1,
2020 and disposed of such products, as a result of receiving notice of or
communications regarding an alert issued by the Canadian Food
Inspection Agency, the Public Health Agency of Canada, the U.S. Food
and Drug Administration or the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and
Prevention regarding the recall of onions or onion products due to possible
Salmonella contamination and suffered an economic loss.

The claims have not been proven and the Defendant denies any fault or liability and 
will vigorously defend the action. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

For important details see the “Long Form Notice” available from Class Counsel at 
www.jameshbrown.com or www.siskinds.com. 

If you want to exclude yourself from the Onion Recall Class Action you must notify Class 
Counsel by September 30, 2021 in the manner described in the “Long Form Notice”. 

If you have questions contact Class Counsel: Richard J. Mallett of James H. Brown & 
Associates at onionrecall@jameshbrown.com, 1-800-616-0088 or Madeline A. McKinnon of 
Siskinds LLP at onionrecall@siskinds.com, 1-800-461-6166. 
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